
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Yesterday we had a visit from Kaboom Sports. Kaboom Sports came as a reward 

for being part of the Move Well Eat Well Program. Our students had an awesome 

time participating in a range of activities plus had a high intensity warm up session. 

There are some photos here in this newsletter, on our Facebook page and on the 

Kaboom Sports Facebook page.  

Parent Teacher information went home last week and many of you have returned 

forms to secure an appointment with your child’s teacher. It is not too late to make an 

appointment. Please check with class teachers as the preferred appointments usually 

fill quickly. Appointments are available until 6:45pm on Tuesday to allow for parents to 

come together or to cater for working parents who cannot be here earlier. Running 

concurrently to the parent teacher meetings will be our annual Book Fair. This is a 

great opportunity to get some books for your family or even buy an early Christmas 

present. This is a fundraiser and the money is then used to purchase books for the 

school library.  

Tomorrow morning at 9:30am we have the Ditto Keep Safe Adventure show for 

Kindergarten - Grade 2 students from the Bravehearts Foundation. This program helps 

students understand the importance of personal safety. Parents are welcome to come 

along and join the session and the presenters are also available for a Parent 

Information session at 9:00am. For further information about the session please refer 

to the letter that went home with all K-2 students last week. 

Thank you to all those who have collected Earn & Learn stickers for us. We are 

extremely grateful. These stickers are used to purchase teaching resources from 

Modern Teaching Aids. MTA offer a wide range of teaching resources and each year 

we focus on a specific curriculum area such as mathematics. All stickers need to be 

handed in as soon as possible after the end of distribution on June 25th.    

Our School Association are undertaking a process of developing policies to guide 

aspects of how our school operates. In most instances we follow the Department of 

Education policy but there are some that we can add our information to.  Recently a 

Uniform Policy was adopted which adheres to the DoE policy but includes our school 

uniform information. Copies of policies are available for parents to read, just ask at the 

school office. 

 
Kind regards 

Chris Brown 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

Wednesday 19 June  

-  Bravehearts 9:30am 

- Assembly 2:10pm 

- Information Evening for Gr 4/5/6 

 parents @ DHS 5:30-7:00pm  

Friday 21 June 

- Friday Sport v Longford @ LPS 

Friday 28 June 

- Friday Sport v Hagley @WPS 

- Sausage Sizzle $2 each 

Monday 1 - Friday 5 July  

-  Book Fair 

 

2019 Student Free Days 

Monday 22 July 

-  Professional Learning Day  

Friday 1 November 

- Professional Learning Day  

 

 

STUDENT 

ATTENDANCE 

Students arriving after 

9:00am must be signed in 

at the office by a  

parent or carer. 

If your child is going to be 

absent, please don’t forget to 

let the school know either by 

calling 6393 1373, SMS/text 

0455 951 809 or emailing: 

westbury.primary@ 

education.tas.gov.au 

Westbury Primary School 

Department of Education 

WEEK # 18    JUNE 18, 2019 

Ends 

 Tuesday, 

25 June. 
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The staff, students and wider Westbury community wish 

the following students a very Happy Birthday this week: 
 

Cooper J. and Sophia B. 

School Banking 

 day is every 

Wednesday 

Woolworths  

Earn & Learn  Stickers 

Our tally so far:  

17,418 

TERM 2  

ASSEMBLY TIMETABLE  

Assemblies occur on 

Wednesday at 2:10pm.  

Week 8 Grade P/1 

Week 10 Kinder 

 

 

 
 

THE FOLLOWING “HOT LUNCH SPECIALS”  

ARE AVAILABLE AGAIN THIS WEEK! 

 Chicken Tender Strips      $1.00 each   
(Mayonnaise as a dipping sauce on request) 

 Bolognaise Pasta         $3.00 

 4” Garlic Bread          $1.00 

 Corn on the Cob         $1.00 each 
 

If you would like to order one of these specials, please 

make sure your order is in an envelope with the 

correct money and returned to the office by: 
 

 

 

All regular hot lunch items will still be available and can be 

ordered as normal up until 3:oopm Wednesdays.

9.00am Friday 21 June 

BOOK FAIR -   Coming Soon! 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be held during the last week 

of term, 1st-5th July, coinciding with Parent Teacher week. 

This year the Book Fair will be open at the following times, 

to be confirmed closer to the event: 

Monday 1st – Lunchtime, after school from 3pm-4pm 

Tuesday 2nd – Lunchtime, after school from 3pm-7pm 

Wednesday 3rd – after school from 3pm-7pm 

Thursday 4th – Lunch time 

Friday 5th – before school from 8:30am-9:00am, Early Learning 

session, Recess time. 

All sales at the Book Fair benefit our school by giving us a 

percentage of the sales to spend on new books for our 

library.  Please note that sales are cash only. 

If you are able to help out as a Book Fair volunteer please 

leave your name, contact details and availability at the 

school office. 

Book Fair Co-ordinators – Tenille Rosevear and  

Jessica Marston (parent volunteers) 

Only 1 week left! 

Westbury Primary School students are selling 

pine cones & sheep poo as a fundraiser for their 

grade 5/6 Canberra camp .   

     Pine Cones:  $10 large bag  ($5 small bag)     

     Sheep Poo:   $5 small bag 

 Orders can be left at the school office. 

FOR SALE 
 

65 x green chairs for sale  
$5 each 

 

See Fiona Curtis in office. 



Hot Soup Day 
                         

Over the winter months we will be offering soup on Wednesdays through the Chaplaincy program. 

The soup on offer next week is Pumpkin soup and a bread roll. This will be free to all students at lunchtime.  
 

If your child/ children would like soup next Wednesday 26 June, please fill out the form below and return to the school 
office by Friday 21 June. 
  

Pumpkin soup - Makes about 15 cups 
  

  INGREDIENTS 
  1 pumpkin ( cut into pieces) 
  Onion-diced 
  1small potato( diced) 
  1carrot (diced)                                                           
  Celery ( 1small stick) 
  Curry powder- 1-2teaspoons 
  1teaspoon veg stock powder 
  1teaspoon chicken stock powder 
  2 chicken stock cubes 
  Water 
  Butter for frying 

 

 

 

 

Get in quick—only 3  boxes left to sell!  

Please return the money 
and any unsold chocolates 

to the office as soon as 
possible.  Thank you. 

 

Your help is greatly 

appreciated. 

 LEVY PAYMENTS ARE NOW OVERDUE 

If you have not yet paid your levies or would 
like to discuss payment options, please 
contact Fiona Curtis, School Business 
Manager, on 63 93 1373 or call into the 
School Office. 

METHOD 
Fry onions, butter and curry powder with half the pumpkin, then 
add rest of pumpkin, potato, carrot, celery, stock powder and 
stock cubes .   
Add water just to cover bring to boil then let simmer till vegeta-
bles are soft .  
Blend and then serve. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

HOT SOUP DAY 
 

Name:________________________________________________________     Class:_______________________________ 



CONTACT DETAILS 

Taylor Street Westbury Tas 7303  

Phone: 03 6393 1373 

Email: westbury.primary@education.tas.gov.au 

Web:  https://westburyprimary.education.tas.edu.au/SitePages/

2019 NEWSTEAD ATHLETICS  

SCHOOLS CROSS COUNTRY 

SERIES 

Primary School distance is 1½km (except for 

first event where the U7 event is 1km and U13 

is 2km).  High School distance is 3km. 
 

   The Cost is: $5 per event.   

   1:00pm start. 
 

If your child is interested, pick up a form from 

the office, call/text Jessica Marston on 

0439315369, or head to the Newstead 

Athletics page for more information http://

www.newsteadathletics.org.au/ then select 

2019 School Series on the left. 

You can also use this link for ONLINE 

REGISTRATION: (use name of school in 

Occupation field): 
https://memberdesq.onesporttechnology.com/1863/reg/subs  

   Date       Location     

    22nd June     Trevallyn Reserve Kaboom Kid Sports 
Move Well Eat Well Award Program 
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